
 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 

 

“This year we are inviting everyone to Read Your Way. Our research 

shows that children feel reading is something they have to do, rather 

than something they choose to do” National Literacy Trust 

 

Our goal is to inspire a love of reading by giving children the 

opportunity to explore books in a fun and relaxed way. Following the 

success of our Books@Bedtime event last term, we have decided to 

theme our World Book Day event as a ‘Bedtime Stories Day’ 

 
On the day, children are invited to come to school dressed in their 

pajamas – ready to enjoy reading in their own way. If your child has 

already prepared a book character costume, they are welcome to 

wear that as well! 


